Trianovich, Amanda

From: Jesse Wexler <jswexler1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 12:26 PM
To: Zoning Board of Appeals

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: James Ezzes, Chairman
Westport Zoning Board of Appeals
110 Mrtle Avenue, Room 203
Wesport, Ct 06880

September 11, 2024

Re: Variance App. No. ZBA-24-00521 Soundview Drive
Dear Chairman Ezzes and Members of the ZBA,

This letteris in support of ZBA- 24-00521, Application for 23 Soundview Drive Variance.
We are next door neighbors at 7 Danbury Avenue. We are in favor of and support the plan of expansion of the existing porch.
The owners of 23 Soundview Drive continue to beautify and enhance their property in a thoughtful and neighborly friendly manner.

Sincerely,

Susan and Jesse Wexler
Susanwexler21@gmail.com
Jswexler1944@gmail.com




